
 
 
 
June 2, 2018 
Presbytery Commission Report to Presbyter 
 
For Information 
 

• Possible dates for the meetings of the Presbytery Assembly in 2019, for your information: 
March 09, September 14, November 16. 
 

• The Commission moved to pay tuition for all who would like to go to the Kaleidoscope 
Institute Facilitator Training (1 day) and the Building Bridges event (2 days) July 23 & 
24-25, at St. Paul’s Cathedral Center, Los Angeles, utilizing missional funds ($150-$300 
& $300-$600).  The understanding is that the participants who are being funded will 
participate in Presbytery relevant leadership activities. 
 

• The office staff is sponsoring new church participation groups, beginning with the 
Administrative Professionals group and a Social Media group.  A Christian Educators 
group is in the planning stages. 
 

• Nominations for the Nominations Committee and for the Administrative Commission for 
New Worshiping Communities will be brought to the September Presbytery Assembly 
meeting. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Tina Blair, Moderator 
 
 

 


